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WHATWILL WE TELL YOU
ABOUT?

This Newsletter will inform you about:

● The progress of the CIRCULO project
● Transnational project meeting in Spain
● In-service training events in 8 countries
● Multiplier events

IMPLEMENTATION OF THE
IN-SERVICE TRAINING

Following the Learning, Teaching, and
Training Activities held in Aix-en-Provence
and Zagreb, the CIRCULO partners were
also organised In-service Training activities
in their countries. They organised the
trainings for VET professionals' and
provided them with quality VET service
through accessible and interactive online
environments. This aimed to build their
self-confidence to work in remote learning
environments.

TRANSNATIONAL PROJECT
MEETING

The last Project meeting was held in Spain,
Zaragoza on the 26th and 27th of October
2023. The main topics of this meeting were
the organisation of the In-service training
and Multiplier events in all partner
countries. Partners also discussed the
CIRCULO e-learning platform that will serve
as an open online course that focuses on
the circular economy and entrepreneurship.

MULTIPLIER EVENTS

All partners organised their Multiplier
Events in 2024. More than 170 VET
managers, members of business
development organisations, graduates,
academics, and policymakers attended the
multiplier events in Ireland, Germany,
Portugal, Spain, Cyprus, France, and
Croatia.

DO YOUWANT TO BE UP TO DATE WITH
OUR PROJECT ACTIVITIES?

HERE IS WHERE YOU CAN FIND US:

https://circuloproject.eu

https://circuloproject.eu

